## St. Thomas More Society

of San Francisco

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE

E. GERARD MANNION, President
STACY K. STECHER, Vice President
HUGH A. DONOHOE, Secretary
TERRENCE J. COLEMAN, Treasurer
CHINHAYI J. COLEMAN
ADRIAN G. DRISCOLL
STEPHEN M. MURPHY
HON. JOANNE C. PARRILLI
THOMAS B. REED, JR.

January 5, 2005

Address Correspondence To
E. GERARD MANNION
Mannion & Lowe
655 Montgomery Street
Suite 1200
San Francisco, California 94111-2630
Telephone: (415) 733-1050
Email: gmannion@sbcglobal.net

REV. JOSE CHAVARIN, J.C.L., Chaplain

NTS Dear Colleagues:

Happy New Year to all.

Let me begin by thanking Steve Walker for his hard work on behalf of the Society. Our monthly programs were innovative and exciting. We continued to offer our members social activities beyond the lunches and Red Mass: Happy hours, a Giant's outing, and a Sacred Spaces Tour. The Society has begun a website, which we hope to have functional within the first quarter of this year. Thank you, Steve, for a job well done.

We are also welcoming new members to our Executive Committee. They are Stephen M. Murphy, Chinhayi J. Coleman and Thoms B. Reed, Jr. In doing so, we say goodbye and thanks to Larry Parente and Catherine M. Kelly. We appreciate their hard work and service to the Society. Past president Linda A. Clardy also retires as a member of the Executive Committee. We will miss her wit and wisdom.

We begin this year with a luncheon presentation by John McGuckin, a past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past St. Thomas More Award recipient, who will be speaking on: "The past S

Our speaker in February will be one of our newest Board members, Steve Murphy, who will be speaking on his observations from his recent visit to Vietnam. The lunch is on February 17, 2005 at the Banker's Club at Noon.

As always, we are in search of new and interesting speakers. If anyone has a suggestion, please e-mail me at gmannion@sbcglobal.net or contact one of the Board members. You can also call me at the number listed above.

PAST PRESIDENTS HAROLD R. MCKINNON, '37-44 FRANK J. MCCARTHY, '44-45 REYNALD BIANCHI, '45-46 TEVIS MARTIN, '46-47 DAVID LOMBARDI. '47-48 DANIEL MURPHY, JR. '48-49 JOHN J. BRIARE, '49-50 BERNARD J. WARD, JR., '50-51 DANIEL V. RYAN, '52 HON. WALTER I. CARPENETI, '53 IOHN F. DUFF, '54 WILLIAM F. FERDON, '55 STANLEY WALSH, '56 JOHN F. O'DEA, '57 ROBERT C. HAYS, '58 FRANCIS R. WALSH, '59 RICHARD C. DINKELSPIEL, '60 EUGENE J. BRENNER, '61 MICHAEL J. CULLEN, '62 PETER A. RIBAR, '63 JAMES J. STARK, '64 LEO J. O'BRIEN, '65 HON. JOHN J. HOPKINS, '66 DONALD C. MCNEIL, '67 ROBERT A. HAMILTON, '68 JAMES T. MCDONALD, '69 GEORGE R. BIANCHI, '70 CHARLES H. CLIFFORD, '71 DAVID P. DAWSON, '72 THOMAS F. SMEGAL, JR., '73 FREDERICK J.WHISMAN, '74 MARTIN D. MURPHY, '75 THOMAS R. HOGAN, '76 HON. DANIEL M. HANLON, '77 RONALD LARSON, '78 LEO J. MURPHY, JR., '79 DANIEL E. COLLINS, '81 DAVID A. THOMPSON, '82 DONALD C. CARROLL, '83 JEROME SAPIRO, JR. '84 EUGENE C. PAYNE III, '85 DONALD A. CASPER, '86 WILLIAM F. TERHEYDEN, '87 PATRICIA BYRNE DUGGAN, '88 EDWARD J. WATSON, '89 JANIS A. LAROCHE, '90 JOHN P. CHRISTIAN, '91 REV. ROBERT F. CURRAN, S.J., '92 WILLIAM F. ALDERMAN, '93 RICHARD B. SPOHN, '94 SIDNEY A. LUSCUTOFF, '95 PATRICIA M. OLCOMENDY, '96 STEPHEN J. MARTIN, '97 R. BRENT FAYE, '98 MICHAEL D. HANDLOS, '99 Hon. Timothy A. Reardon,  ${}^{\prime}\!\theta\theta$ 

LAWRENCE R. JANNUZZI, '01 CARROLL J. COLLINS, '02 LINDA A. CLARDY, '03 STEPHEN G. WALKER, '04 This January marks the 150<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of Old St. Mary's Cathedral, the first California Cathedral. Many of you are familiar with Old St. Mary's Church as you attend weekday and holy days Mass at the Cathedral. Old St. Mary's Cathedral is also undergoing a critically needed renovation. The weekend of January 21-23, 2005 there will be three distinct celebrations/fundraisers for the Cathedral: 1. On Friday, a mid-day Mass honoring Police Chief Fong followed by lunch; 2. On Saturday, a Celebration Mass presided over by the Archbishop and Black Tie Gala Dinner beginning at 5:00 p.m.; and 3. On Sunday, a Parish carnival dedicated to the Parish family including a barbeque luncheon, games and prizes. If you are interested in attending one of these events, please contact Old St. Mary's Cathedral at (415) 288-3800. If you are not able to attend any of the celebrations but would like to make a donation toward the Cathedral's renovation, please send your tax deductible donations to Old St. Mary's Cathedral, 660 California Street, San Francisco, California 94108.

Finally, it is time to pay your dues for the new year. Enclosed please find a dues envelope. Please send it to our new treasurer Terry Coleman as soon as possible.

I look forward to seeing each of you at the lunches, special events and Red Mass.

E. Gerard Mannion

President

Sincerely.

	January 19, 2005. My check, payable to the St. Thomas is enclosed.
Member Name:	
Phone Number:	E-Mail:
Please mail to:	Terrence J. Coleman
	Treasurer-St. Thomas More Society
	c/o Pillsbury & Levinson, LLP
	1 Embarcadero Center, 38th Floor
	San Francisco, California 94111

I'd like to sponsor a law student, today's speaker, or our chaplain. Enclosed is an additional \_\_\_\_\_\_

Please reserve by January 17, 2005